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The Coast Guard Boating Safety application,  , has allowed you, on smart 
phones, to input a profile, email a float plan, review safety equipment 
requirements, obtain emergency assistance, and other features. But, for some 
reason, it has not been possible for the Coast Guard to update the enclosed links.  
 
The Coast Guard is exploring the future of the application and hopes to put out 
additional information. In the meantime, you are advised that it is no longer 
available in the application sites. If you have the application on your smart phone, 
it should be deleted. Using the current application could lead you to obsolete 
information. 
 


